Antoinette Pancaro

M
From: North Stonington Rec
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 4:25 PM
To: Antoinette Pancaro
Subject: Cancellation March 2nd Recreation Commission Meeting

Good Afternoon, Antoinette

The Recreation Commission meeting scheduled for March 2, 2023 is being cancelled. Instead, we will hold a
"Special Meeting" on Thursday March 9, 2023. An Agenda for this "Special Meeting" will be forwarded to you
soon. Let me know if you need anything else related to this matter.

Regards,
Tom Fabian
Rec Director
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